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8.10.21 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I hope that this letter finds you all well. We are continuing to have a busy and learning filled time in 

school and your children are proving to be as hard working and open to new ideas as usual. Hopefully 

they will have come home and told you some of the things that they have been learning during Black 

History month – if they haven’t then please ask them. The learning during this month acts as a 

springboard into the rest of our inclusive and diverse curriculum.  

 

Next week is ‘Walk to School’ week. If possible, we would like your child to walk/cycle or scoot to school. 

The idea is to reduce the number of cars being used for the school run, so if you drive but you live close 

enough not to have to then please consider leaving the car at home.  

 

Letters will be going out for parent consultations today – they will be phone calls again – please make an 

appointment as it is really important that you are able to work in partnership with your child’s teacher to 

support your child in the best way possible.  

 

Some children are still not wearing the correct clothes for forest school. Forest school clothes should be 

as follows:  

 Dark coloured jogging bottoms (legs need to be completely covered even in summer) 

 Red/white t shirt 

 Plain long sleeved top if cold 

 Wellie boots/sturdy shoes 

 Warm coat and waterproofs if needed due to the weather  

 

Thank you for your continued support. Have a lovely weekend.  

 

 

Tina Clarke  
 
 
 
 


